A43 ROADWORKS

INFORMATION

A43 ROADWORKS - SECTION BETWEEN
SILVERSTONE AND TOWCESTER

There are ongoing roadworks on the A43 between Silverstone and Towcester. These works are part of the
Towcester Relief Road project and are expected to continue until Spring 2026.

A section of the A43 (shown in map above) is currently running with a temporary traffic arrangement on
the northbound carriageway to allow for the construction of a new roundabout, reducing traffic to one
lane in each direction. This is expected to remain in place until early May 2025.

There are delays of around 30 minutes at peak times. We advise our visitors to plan their journey and allow
additional time if travelling early morning and/or early evening.

Please respect our local communities and drive considerately in the immediate vicinity of the circuit.

Scan QR code for updates and further information or click the link below:
https://resident-portal.co.uk/towcester/updates/
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